
 

 

 

 

Dr. Craig Thorson and his team would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to EGR 

Dental. We look forward to meeting you and providing you with highest standard of dental care.  

Please check in 10 minutes prior to your scheduled time for your first visit with the enclosed 

paperwork completed.  Please include a list of all prescription or non-prescription medications 

you have recently taken or are taking now, in addition to any dental appliances such as a retainer 

and /or bite splint, if applicable.  

As a courtesy, we will file insurance claims on your behalf for services provided. Please bring your 

insurance card and a photo ID to your first visit.  

Payment is due at time of service and can be made by cash, check, Visa or MasterCard. 

If you are unable to keep this reserved appointment, please call to reschedule 48 “business” 

hours in advance (does not include weekends) so that we may provide a scheduling opportunity 

to another of our valued patients.  

 

EGR Dental  

Dr. Craig Thorson and Team 

 


